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Discontinuance of NGT VR, ARv and SRx Models 

 

During 2012, Codan introduced the Envoy™ series HF transceiver, which provides a significant feature and 
capability upgrade to its previous NGT series.  For further information regarding Envoy, please visit 
http://www.codanradio.com/product/envoy/ or consult your Codan representative.  Codan understands that 
transition to a new product can take time and to ensure the best service for our customers we have continued 
to offer NGT models when the situation lends itself to the older model. 

Codan has now seen broad acceptance and widespread adoption of the Envoy™ series.  Due to the difference 
in product capability Codan is undertaking a phased general discontinuance of the NGT VR, ARv and SRx 
models, in close consultation with our customers.   

Importantly Codan will continue to honour its obligations under our standing Long Term Agreements (LTAs) 
and will support individual customers with the best plan for transition to the new product line.  This is to 
ensure that all of our current LTA customers and their infield operators have no risk during the transition.  Our 
aim is simply to improve the capability and safety of the operators in the field through the vastly simplified 
user interfaces and even better voice quality.   

To assist customers in this transition process and answer any questions or concerns, Codan has set up a 
dedicated support service which can be accessed as follows: 

Email ngt.discontinuance@codanradio.com 

Phone +61 8 8305 0427 (Asia pacific) 

 +1 585 419 9970 (Americas) 

 +44 1252 741 300 (Europe & Africa) 

Following discontinuance, Codan will continue to provide after sales support including service and supply of 
spares for a minimum of 5 years. 
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